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Sl. No Date No. of 

Participants 

Significant Outcome Online/Offline 

Mode 

1. 15.12.2023 720 
(III UG and 

II PG) 

PTA meeting focused on creating an 

awareness on the basic college rules 

and regulations. 

It stressed on the importance of 

behaviourial pattern, discipline, 

punctuality in attendance, mobile 

usage and utility of library and 

healthy friendship among their 

college mates. 

 

 

 

Offline 

(Grade Sheet 

Distribution) 

2 22.01.2024 465 

(II UG) 

PTA meeting helped to create a 

cordial and healthy relationship 

between the parents and the 

teachers. 

It motivated the parents to develop a 

warm and friendly relationship with 

their wards as to enrich the students 

with the ways and means to shape 
their future. 

 

 

Offline 

(Grade Sheet 

Distribution) 

3 06.02.2024 801 
(I UG and 

I PG) 

PTA meeting focused on creating a 

friendly and cordial relationship 

between the staff and parents. They 

were enlightened on the various 

rules and regulations of the college 

and examinations. Parents were 

advised to carefully follow the 

physical and mental alertness of 

their wards. 

 

Offline 

(Grade Sheet 

Distribution) 



The Parent- Teachers Association Meeting for the parents of III UG and II PG was held on 

15th December 2023 and 22nd January 2024 for II UG students in their respective departments in 

the presence of the concerned Head of the Department and the class teachers. The parents were 

explained about the rules and regulations of the college, utility of the college library, punctuality 

to be observed at college and several important and ethical values were discussed in the meeting. 

Student’s mark statement was issued to the students in the presence of their parents and feedback 

was received from the parents. 

The Parent- Teachers Association Meeting for the parents of I UG and I PG students was 

held on 6th February 2024 in the college Auditorium at 9.30 a.m. In the meeting, our Principal Rev. 

Sr. Dr. Jessie 

Fernando 

addressed the 

parents and 

delivered the 

presidential 

address. 

Deputy 

Principal, 

Rev. Sr. Dr. Kulandai Therese explained the rules and regulations of the college, Rev. Sr. 

Josephine Jeyarani, Director of Self -Supporting Courses explained the general outlook of the 

college. Dr. A. Punitha Tharani, Controller of Examinations explained the examination pattern and 

assessment rules and regulations to the parents. The parents clarified their doubts. Parent 

representatives volunteered to be the member of the PTA to discuss about any further details 

regarding the improvement and upliftment of the college. Finally, the parents met their ward’s 

Head of the department and subject teachers and enquired about the progress of their ward. 


